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battle ping 1 3 1 7 full version crackThe invention relates generally to microwave and millimeter wave devices, and more
specifically to electrically isolating various components of a microwave or millimeter wave circuit from one another.
Communication systems that use microwave or millimeter wave signals often employ circuit arrangements for processing the
signals which are designed using discrete microwave or millimeter wave components in order to reduce cost. Circuit
arrangements are particularly popular where the circuit is to be enclosed within a transmission line such as a coaxial cable.
However, a problem with the use of discrete microwave or millimeter wave components in circuit arrangements is that they do
not typically isolate one component from the other, and it is therefore difficult to prevent undesirable coupling between
components of the circuit. For example, one particular problem with circuit arrangements using discrete components is that the
components are typically attached to a common surface or carrier using solder. If multiple components are mounted in close
proximity to each other on the carrier, an electrical short may occur between components. In particular, in a millimeter wave or
microwave circuit arrangement, if a dielectric substrate is used as the common carrier, then multiple antennas can be mounted
on the substrate in close proximity to each other. The antennas may be small, for example having a diameter of one millimeter
or less. With the close proximity of the antennas, it is difficult to avoid the occurrence of undesired electrical shorts between
the antennas. U.S. Pat. No. 5,652,651 discloses an arrangement for mounting a printed circuit board onto a surface of a circuit
board. In particular, the arrangement includes a plurality of solder joints, which are used to mount the circuit board to a surface
of the circuit board. The arrangement also includes a layer of solder paste which is applied to the circuit board. The solder
paste is heated in order to connect the circuit board to the circuit board. Another problem with circuit arrangements using
discrete components is that it is difficult to prevent undesirable coupling between components of the circuit. For example, if a
metal housing is used to enclose a circuit arrangement, undesirable coupling may occur between the components of the circuit
arrangement and the housing. In view of the foregoing, it would be desirable to provide a technique for isolating components
of a microwave or millimeter wave circuit arrangement from one another. It would also be desirable to provide a technique for
isolating a component of a microwave or millimeter wave circuit arrangement from a surface of a circuit arrangement. It would
be further desirable to provide a technique for isolating a circuit
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